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By Ship 25 Yeoman, Emily Mocyk


ACTIVITIES

Ship 25 has spent most of November and the 
beginning of December on advancements. Even 
though we spent a lot of time working, some 
members were able to squeeze in a trip to 
Albany Indoor Rock Gym and the New York State 
Museum at the Capitol building. 


On December 22nd members of Ship 25 
gathered for a Bridge of Honor and Zachary 
Lockwood!s Eagle Scout Court of Honor. 
Congratulations to all members on their rank 
advancements and awards including Angelina 
who just passed her Eagle Board of Review the 

day before our 
event; and 
especially to 
Zachary for 
achieving the rank 
of Eagle Scout 
which you can see 
being pinned on 
his uniform in this 
photo. We are all 
so proud!


FUNDRAISERS

Ship 25 is still collecting bottles and cans at 
IthaCAN and Bottle Return, 614 Elmira Road, Rt. 
13 South in Ithaca. Feel free to stop by and 
mention that your returns are for Ship 25, or 
reach out to a Ship member to arrange a dropoff/
pickup! 


OTHER INFORMATION


Throughout the winter we will be focusing on 
advancements! New York winter is not kind to 
those who want to be on the water, so we will 
have to wait it out until Spring for most of our 
boating activities. 


MEETINGS & CONTACT

Ship 25 is continuing weekly meetings on most  
Fridays at 6:30pm in-person at the Coast Guard 
Auxiliary Base in Ithaca and via zoom.


Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men 
and women ages 13 to 20. For more details and a 
full calendar, contact Jim Graney at 
(607)-327-1226 (work/cell) or email 
jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional information can 
be found at www.ithacaseascouts.org.

mailto:jgraney@twcny.rr.com
http://www.ithacaseascouts.org

	ACTIVITIES
	FUNDRAISERS
	OTHER INFORMATION
	MEETINGS & CONTACT

